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The Future Earth Regional Office for Southern Africa (FEROSA) will be hosting a

regional stakeholder platform that will convene participants from across the

Southern African region. The stakeholder platform aims to adopt FEROSA’s

Operational Framework, elect the FEROSA Steering Committee and

conceptualize FEROSA’s five year strategy. The stakeholder platform will take

place on 13 and 14 February 2020 at the National Research Foundation in

Pretoria, South Africa. For more information on the stakeholder platform or if

you would like to participate, please contact the FEROSA Secretariat:

thabo.dikgale@nrf.ac.za .
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